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Last week the Pupils of the 
Week were : 

Nur: Aidan C 

Rec:  Maximus C 

Yr 1:  Jacob H 

Yr 2:      Tyler-Joe G 

Yr 5:   Sienna H 

Yr 6:  Amy-Leigh H 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

Attendance Winners 

Whole School—97.1%  

Nursery and Year 2—100%  

 

House Points Winners = 

Savile 304 points 

Well Done! 

As most of you will know, unfortunately, on Monday, we had to close another of our Bubbles. Please keep working from 
home, as before, and we look forward to seeing you all back in school after Easter on Monday 19th April.  

As we reach the end of another busy term, I would like to say a BIG thank you to you all. We have been very impressed with 
lots of the work the children produced during our lockdown and also how well they have done on their return to school.  

I wish you a safe, peaceful and restful Easter break and look forward to seeing you all at the start of the Summer Term. 

Church Links 

 

 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Last week the Wow Work  of 
the week were : 

 

Rec: Sophie H-R 

Yr 1: Samuel B 

Yr 2:      Harper S 

Yr 5:      Lucas B 

Yr 6:      Ruby H 

Easter Egg Raffle 

 
   

UPDATE—Our Easter Egg Raffle is now going to be held after Easter. This is so that all children from school 
can have a chance to win an egg and get involved. Staff have been busy donating Easter Eggs.  

Raffle tickets are 20p each and are available to buy from your child’s class. 

This week in Collective Worship the 
children learnt about  

Humility.  
 

On Wednesday  28th April we will 
be holding our slightly postponed 
whole School Easter Service via 
Zoom, when everyone is back in 

school. 

We would all like to say a big Thank You to Helen Smith, one of our Governors, who has very kindly donated a bag full of 
Easter eggs for our Raffle, and some new uniform. It was such a kind thought! 

Thank you 

Message From Miss Hartley 



Year 6 Cooking 

Last week, Year 6 made Salsa. The children carefully cut their tomatoes and spring onions. Then they added lime and cori-
ander, and then ate it all up!  

 

Year 1 Baking 

Year 1 have had a lovely time making Hot Cross Scones, via Zoom with Helena from Phunky Foods! They worked together 
to follow the recipe, put in the ingredients, then they did the mixing, and popped them in the oven to cook. They all enjoyed 
their tasty treat!  

A Message about Pollution 

Edie in Year 6 has been attending weekly sessions with the Yorkshire Wildlife Trust and has been learning all about pollu-
tion. She has presented some of the things she has learnt in class and would now like your help. She has thought about five 
important things that you can do to help reduce pollution. 

1.  Picking up rubbish      4.  Buy locally 
2.  Walking or cycling to school    5.  Don’t use too much petrol 
3. Grow your own fruit and vegetables 

 

Thank you  

from Edie J—Year 6  

 



April Active Calendar 

Attached is the April Active Calendar to keep you active over the Easter break. Remember to take lots of photos for our 
Newsletter! 

Children with simple cold symptoms such as runny noses or sore throats without fever should not be tested for 
COVID-19, and can attend school if they feel well enough to do so.   

* COVID-19 Symptoms 

  Anyone with any of the three main symptoms of COVID-19 should stay at home and arrange testing.   

  These symptoms are:  high temperature and/or  

    new continuous cough and/or  

    loss or change to sense of taste or smell 

  Please contact school to advise us of any absence. 

*Please note that unless advised otherwise, only people who present with any of the three main symptoms of 
COVID-19 should be tested.  Testing must be conducted within the first 5 days of the onset of symptoms. 

If someone is being tested in your household, ALL family members will need to isolate until a  negative test is re-
turned. When you receive your test result, please email admin@elland.calderdale.sch.uk with details before your 
child returns to school. Children can return to school as soon as a negative test is received. 

*If your child develops any of the key symptoms for COVID-19 in school, we will contact parents/carers and ask for you 
to arrange a test. This is in line with Government guidelines. 

Health Update 

Upcoming Events 

End of Thurdsay 1st April — Break for Easter 

4th April—Easter Sunday 

Monday 19th April — Return to school 

Wednesday 28th April—Postponed Whole School Easter Service 


